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Gentlemen: 
 
UNIMO requires the Part 90 FCC grant list frequencies outside of Part 90 assignments because state and 
local government users specify operation outside of Part 90 so that they can interoperate with Federal 
agencies. The issue being that user’s that are not under NTIA frequency coordination must use radios that 
have FCC approval. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

                             
Hwan-Dae Kim / Chief Engineer 
UNIMO Technology Co.,Ltd.  
www.unimo.co.kr/eng  
hdkim@unimo.co.kr 
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